
On Aug 1.8, 2Ø!1, at 7:14 PM, "Beth Jones" <bethjones2@> wtote:

Mn. Brown

I am a nesident of youn wand and I undenstand the plan to bning the green bin to
London is once again about to be postponed

I believe this needs to be a pnior ity fon the city. I wonk at London Life and we

already have green bins i.n oun wonkplace to divent this waste. It seems absut'd
that this is not available to me at home whene there is fan mone gneen waste
pnoduced.

I do hope the City of London will make this a pnionity

Thanks fon youn time.

Beth Jones


